Star Mountain Water Supply Corp. 
Notice of Rate Increase
During the Star Mountain Water Supply Corporation’s monthly board meeting held on May 11, 2020, our board approved a rate increase that will go into effect August 1, 2021. The board also agreed to re-evaluate our rates after one year to determine if another increase was necessary. That discussion was held at our May 11, 2021 meeting and it was unanimously agreed to increase the Base Rate for standard meters by $1.75 per month. There will not be an increase to the current per gallon usage rates.
The new base rate will be effective August 1, 2021. The increase will be on September billing. Base fees for non-standard meters are multiplied by the base fee for a standard meter in accordance with TCEQ guidelines.
	[bookmark: _Hlk485028201]Meter Size
	Current Base Fee
	New Base Fee

	Standard 5/8” Meter
	$24.50
	$26.25

	1” Meter
	$60.88
	$65.00

	1 ½” Meter
	$117.50
	$130.00

	2” Meter
	$188.50
	$208.00

	3” Meter
	$220.50
	$234.00

	4” Meter
	$606.50
	$650.00

	6” Meter
	$1212.50
	$1300.00



All bills are mailed by the first business day of each month and are due in full by the 15th of the month. A late fee of $5.00 will be charged to all unpaid accounts after the 15th and a $12.50 collection fee will be charged after the 20th with a yellow disconnect notice mailed the same day. Any account that has not paid the full balance shown on the disconnect notice will be subject to disconnect at any time after the date on the letter. If locked for non-payment, a $25.00 lock fee will be charged and the full balance on the account must be paid for service to be restored.

Our Consumer Confidence Report is available now! To access it, enter this web address into your internet browser: http://ccrwater.net/smwsc-94574 Or call our office @ 903-877-3096 and we can mail you a copy!

